August 11, 1943

Dr. F.C. Allen, 105 R., University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Sir:

I worked in the Towel Room during the 5
week Special Summer Session in June. I
understood at that time that I would be paid
soon after the 15th of July. I have not as yet
received any pay, nor any indication that I will
be paid.

I am entering the Armed Forces within a few days, and I would like to have this matter cleared up before I leave.

Trusting that you will take immediate action, I am,

Sincerely yours

James Parks

1305 Wayne Topeka, Kansas.

spirit spirit